
FEDERAL RESERVE BANK OF CHICAGO 
79 WEST MONROE STREET 

IMPORTANT 

TO ALL BANKS AND BANKERS 

IN FEDERAL RESERVE DISTRICT NUMBER SEVEN: 

For the purpose of facilitating the work of receiv­

ing, tabulating and reporting applications for Liberty Loan 

Bonds, and in order that congestion may be avoided at the time 

of closing the subscription books on June 15th, you are urgent­

ly requested to send to us at once all subscriptions you now 

have on hand and to forward to us daily all subscriptions sub­

sequently received . 

Applications must reach the Federal Reserve Bank of 

Chicago not later than NOON JUNE 15, the right being reserved 

by the Secretary of the Treasury to close the subscription on 

any earlier date. 

FEDERAL RESERVE BANK OF CHICAGO 

May 31, 1917 . 
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